
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted: December 14, 2020 at 5:15 p.m. 

 

 

 

SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING - CANCELLATION 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the St. Bernard Port, Harbor and Terminal District 

scheduled a special meeting for Tuesday, December 15, 2020, at 12:00 p.m.  This in-person 

meeting will be cancelled out of caution for the health of the board members, employees, and 

citizens in attendance as essential personnel of the St. Bernard Port tested positive for COVID-19 

today and other personnel have been exposed and are potentially infected.  In its place, the Port 

will be scheduling a virtual, special meeting to handle time-sensitive matters and will post the 

notice of the virtual special meeting in compliance with Louisiana laws.   

 

        Rachel L. Nunez, Secretary     

 

 


